
Groundbreaking
On Oct. 27, 2022 we were pleased to hold a groundbreaking ceremony to begin work on 
the projects funded by the January 2022 bond. Members of the Board of Education, Piper 
USD 203 staff, elected officials, incite Design Studio, JE Dunn Construction, students and 
community representatives were on hand for the ceremonial first turning of the dirt to bring 
these projects to life. A huge thank you to the community for your support of this work and 
our outstanding Piper students and educators. 
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State Bowling Champs
PIPER TOOK FIFTH IN THE WHOLE STATE (1A-
6A) in its first ever Unified Bowling season! 
Five bowlers competed in Topeka; Matthew 
Braithwaite, Leilani Kamai, Brody Merrick, 
Darron Spak, and Coltyn Bard. Unified 
Bowling is where athletes participating in 
the Life Skills program are paired with peer 
helpers. The coaches are Jack Sampel, 
Amy Bartlow, Elizabeth Thompson, and 
Brianna Bedell.
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New Teacher at Piper Middle School
Welcome to Lauryn Williams who will be 
teaching 7th grade Project Based Learning 
classes in January 2023. Williams is from 
Olathe and is soon graduating from Emporia 
State University with a degree in Secondary 
Social Sciences Education.

Native American Heritage Month
In celebration of Native American Heritage Month, the Beyond the Circle dancers performed 
at Piper Creek Elementary. Beyond the Circle dancers represent the Navajo, Ottawa, Ojibwe, 
Zuni, and Apache tribes and have performed and powwowed all over the United States as a 
part of the Missouri Arts Council.
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